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Dear Nominating Committee, 

It is with great pleasure that we write this letter in support of Steve McDaniel for the Secretary / Treasurer seat 

on the board of directors for the International Code Council. We are confident that Steve would make an 

excellent candidate and exceed expectations on all fronts.  

Steve has been a valuable ICC partner for our Connecticut Building Officials group. We can always rely on his 

valuable guidance and support. He is a highly motivated individual and shows professionalism at all levels. Steve 

has made several personal visits to area meeting, installation of officers and joint meeting that we have had with 

other area ICC chapters.  

In conclusion, we believe that Steve McDaniel is a deserving candidate for the Secretary / Treasurer position. His 

passion for details and dedication to excellence makes him an asset to the International Code Council 

community. 

 

 

 
Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey Pooler 

CBOA President  

 


